
Town of Wascott 
PO Box 159, Wascott, WI 54890 

Phone – 715-466-4252    Email – wascott@centurytel.net 

 

 

QUOTE 

FOR GRAVEL EXTRACTION & STOCKPILING– 2017 

Specifications 

 
The Town of Wascott is soliciting quotes for the extraction and stockpiling of gravel from the Buckley Island Pit. 

The Pit has been used for several years and the area may require removal of water as part of the extraction process. 

A slope of 3:1 is required. 

 

All subcontracting shall be pre-approved by the Wascott Town Board. The prime contractor is responsible for all 

subcontractor(s) work and payment. The Town of Wascott will not pay any subcontractor or third parties directly. 

Extraction and stockpiling shall be completed before the site freezes. 

 

Item # Item Estimated 

Quantity 

Unit Price Total Amount  

of Bid 

1 Extraction and Stockpiling of 

Gravel, 3:1 slope 
 

25,000 yds. 
  

 

2 

 

 

Removal/pumping of water from 

gravel site, as may be required 

 

N/A 
 

N/A 
 

 

Note: Quantity of yards to be extracted is estimated and for quote purposes only. 

 

 

 

The undersigned bidder, submitting this quote, agrees to perform the work, in accordance with all terms, conditions 

and requirements of the foregoing specifications.  

 

Name of Company: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person:________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone # _____________________________ Email Address: ________________________________________ 

 

Signature _________________________________________________ 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

General Information: 

1) All bids shall be placed in a sealed envelope and marked “Gravel Extraction & Stockpiling”. Bid specs may 

be obtained from the Clerk’s Office or on the Town’s website at www.townofwascott.org.  

2) Mail bids to Jeannette Atkinson, Town of Wascott, PO Box 159, Wascott, WI 54890.  Bids are due by 

12:00 Noon on Tuesday August 1, 2017. 

3) Bids will be opened at a public meeting of the Wascott Town Board to be held on Tuesday, August 1, 2017 

at 7:00 p.m.. at the Wascott Town Hall. 

4) The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 

5) If you have any questions, contact Jason Walters, Highway Foreman at 715/296-6875 or 715/466-4278 

mailto:wascott@centurytel.net
http://www.townofwascott.org/

